
Senwa Global International S.A. de C.V. 
Carretera Mexico-Toluca No. 5324 PB, Colonia El Yaqui Del. Cuajimalpa de Morelos,  

C.P. 05320 Ciudad de Mexico,Mexico 
 
Federal Communications Comission,                      Date: 08/07/2023 
Authorization & Evaluation Division, 
7435 Oakland Mills Road, 
Columbia, MD. 21046 
 
Attention: Equipment Authorization Branch 
CHANG IN IDENTIFICATION OF EQUIPMENT 
 
We, Senwa Global International S.A. de C.V., request to apply for a new FCC ID as 
established in 47CFR 2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application will 
establish a new FCC ID: 2AZYA-RT5. 
Per 2.933(b) 
1. The original identification is FCC ID: 2APJ4-SR838IPRO 
2. The original grant date is 07/26/2023 
3. The equipment is electrically identical. There is no change in design, circuitry or 
construction. 
4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 
5. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 
External photos with label location and type label sample drawing are electronically 
submitted as attachments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Contact Person: Roberto Fregoso  
E-mail: rfregoso@senwamobile.com 

 


